>>> Patrick O'Connor 10/11/2012 1:31 PM >>>

For Curriculum Committee--

Good afternoon,

I would like to request approval for the reduction in credits noted below for APR 106 in Spring 2013. The
rationale is provided below. Thank you for your consideration.

Pat

Pat O'Connor

Advanced Technology

#5710

>>> Joy Crump 10/11/2012 10:15 AM >>>

Pat,

In order to offer the (APR 106) Plumbing Trade Introduction course as 2 credits in Spring '13, please send
an email request to the Curriculum Committee for approval. The course was approved for 4 credits back in
November '11, but since the class only meets for a 6-week session, it should really be set up for 2 credits.
This class is considered an elective for the Construction Trades AAS, Plumbing specialty. Please let us
know if attendance is needed at their next committee meeting to finalize the process.

Thanks for your assistance,

Joy



